
 

 

Conrad Information Board at Canterbury Cemetery 

8th November 2024 
 

 

Hugh Epstein, Secretary of the Joseph Conrad Society (UK), visited Conrad's newly-

renovated grave in Canterbury Cemetery to install an information board adjacent to 

the grave. This is the first of a number of such signs that the cemetery is intending to 

display, beginning with Conrad as the most famous of those who rest there. Hugh is 

pictured with Jonathon Kreffer, the Registrar of the cemetery, who requested the sign 

and whose design team greatly facilitated its production. 

 

 








